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Loudoun Invites Public Comment on Route 690 Traffic & Safety Improvement 
Study  

Loudoun County is hosting an online public comment period to gain input from the public 
on the Hillsboro Road (Route 690) Traffic and Safety Improvement Study. The comment period is 
open through March 23 to allow members of the public to watch a presentation and provide input 
about the study. 

 
To watch a recorded presentation and submit a comment, visit the project page at 

loudoun.gov/route690study. 
 
Loudoun County is conducting a study to proactively examine travel conditions and analyze 

current and future traffic volumes along Hillsboro Road. The study’s recommendations will identify 
any operational or safety improvements that would be needed to accommodate the changes in future 
travel patterns of this roadway.  

 
For more information about the Hillsboro Road (Route 690) Traffic and Safety 

Improvement Study, including a link to sign up for updates about the study, visit 
loudoun.gov/route690study. 
 

# # # 
 

http://www.loudoun.gov/
mailto:Glen.Barbour@loudoun.gov
http://www.loudoun.gov/route690study
http://www.loudoun.gov/route690study

